Tikokino Primary School Newsletter

Tikokino 100% - Today, Tomorrow, Together

Phone: 06 8565 833 office@tikokino.school.nz Principal: Hamish Natusch 06 8565738

Week 1, Term 3. 25th-29th July 2022



Dear Parents, Caregivers & Friends,

Welcome back everyone to Term 3, I hope everyone had a rewarding couple of weeks however you spent it. Term 3 is a fun term with lots of events taking place. To name some of the upcoming events, we have cross country, Onga 7s, speech competitions, drone day, primary industries field trips, science roadshow, and the biggest event of all, our school production!

Congratulations to our Senior Miniball Team who won the Year 5-8 division at the end of last term. We are currently purchasing singlets for them to look very smart for the Term 4 competition.

Next Tuesday we have Drone Day with experts coming for the day to share their knowledge and skills. This is an opportunity for our students to learn about drones, flight etc and should be a fun day all round.

On Wednesday we have the Onga 7s. You would have received information regarding this earlier in the week with teams etc. Please return the permission and transport slips ASAP so we can get that organised. We have every student from Year 4-8 attending so it will be a great day out.

Nominations for the Board of Trustees close at noon next Wednesday 3rd August. If you need more nomination forms, please contact the school office.

You have probably seen that the exterior cladding which contained asbestos was removed from the pool buildings over the holidays. It is exciting to know that they will be looking very sharp for the upcoming swimming season and many more after that. Thank you to Tyson Wynn who is leading this project.

Cross country is under 5 weeks away. We will start training for this on Monday. Each day we will run a little further and faster than the day before. With hard work and determination, this can be our year to win the Highway 50 Cross Country.

Have a great weekend everyone.

Regards, Hamish



Welcome to our newest students. Johnathon Cover who has turned 5, and Flynn Andrews who has joined us as a Year 7.



40-8 win to the TikoTitans in the finals at the end of Term 2. Thank you to Lily Keir (Year 10) who helped coach the team.



Fun in the mud.

Student of the Week

Room 1: Johnathon for his settled start to school.

Room 2: Liam for his holiday reading.

Room 3: Flynn for making a great start at

Tikokino School.